
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

House Agriculture and Natural Resources Committee 
Hearing on SB 302 

March 2, 2012 
 

Mr. Chairman, 
 
I want to speak against SB 302.  I do not see any need to regulate the not for sale, personal 
consumption or dressing of chickens, rabbits, or other such small animals. 
 
But if you do work the bill I, at least, ask you to pass the included amendments so that we do 
not step back into over regulations of custom meat processers. 
 
 
 
Representative Bill Otto 


